Filu Shot
Update

CMG staff are currently working on securing our shipment
of the 2024-2025 Influenza Vaccine, with plans to run our
vaccination clinics in early November. If you would like to
receive the influenza vaccine from our clinic, please follow
our Facebook page, website or voicemail for more
information.



